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Lian-Sheng Ma, Science Editor, Company Editor-in-Chief, Editorial Office 

World Journal of Psychiatry 

 

Dear Prof. Ma 

 

 

Thank you for your letter regarding our manuscript “Lidocaine in fibromyalgia: a 

systematic review ” (NO: 66005). We have revised the manuscript in accordance with 

the suggestions made by reviewers. All other corrections are highlighted in yellow. We 

hope these changes will meet with your approved expectations 

 

Yours sincerely, 

Jozélio Freire de Carvalho 
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We thank the Reviewers for all their suggestions, questions and 

comments which helped us to upgrade and made our manuscript clearer. 

 

Reviewer: 1 

 

Interesting sistematic review regarding the use of lidocaine in fibromyalgia. 

It would be very interesting to insert in the “result” section a table in which the sekected article 

are compared. In particular for each article should be compared: number of patients, age of 

patients, VAS before and after tratment, previously used treatments, duration of disease, dosage 

of lidocaine. 

We have the table 1 attached to the article. I think the reviewer did not 
have access to the table 1, since I sent it separately. Now it is include it in 
the manuscript body. Thanks a lot. 
As well as, I put the Figure 1 inside the manuscript main body. 
 
 


